From:

mervyn@mjgulvin.com

Sent date:

28/09/2016 - 12:46

To:

 $clerk @Bridge Village.org.uk,\ mark @esdale.com,\ rdas an @yahoo.com,\ mmraraty @bt internet.com, and all a constant of the constant of the$

p.fairweather@lineone.net, blackvanilla@gmail.com, charlie@charlesbainbridge.com,

Cc:

georginajones@colebrooksturrock.co.uk, joe_connor@btinternet.com, terry.wilmshurst@virgin.net,

tony@askwalder.com, tim@whittenspencer.co.uk, tony.jarvis@canterbury.gov.uk

Subject:

FW: Excavation in High Street outside Plough and Harrow

Attachments:

IMG_8751.jpg 321.4 KB

Certification.txt 144 B

Dear all.

Please see photo attached of the excavation in the High Street, Bridge at the end of Brewery Lane. The yellow gas pipe cuts right across the highway surface water drain run. Might explain why some of the flooding has occurred recently when water cannot get away. Does anyone have a recollection of when the gas main was put into Brewery Lane?

Maurice a copy for the village archive.

Mervyn

